
Release of DTE TP Results

All students returning from Teaching Practice should clear off their fees before you are allowed to
proceed to the final year/segment of your course. Teaching Practise results are withheld by UZ for
non-payment of fees and they will only be released when all outstanding DTE fees have been
cleared. All college fees should be cleared as well.


